
 
Andrea Watkins did another great job recording our festivities last night at the Members 
Club.  76 members were in attendance with lots of conversation, laughter and smiles 
when they left.  Chuck Krambuhl led us in a Christmas Sing-a-long that was loads of 
fun.   
 
I would like to thank Janine Bobeck for leading this event.  Great job, Janine!!! 
 
Please click on the following link to view the photos. 
 
https://photos.app.goo.gl/XUtFbWcS6Rbao6U97 
 
Wesolych Swiat Bozego Narodzenia. 
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